

Petition Drive Update

We are getting down to the wire and WE NEED YOU!

If you have any petitions that need to be turned in or notarized, please get them to the OEA office this week.

OEA is also hosting a drive thru event on Thursday, July 11th from 11am-1pm.

If you are able to get petitions signed in your neighborhood, please contact Cathy Schapmann or Brian Mikkelsen. They can look up the registered voters in your neighborhood who signed the petition last year but haven't signed yet this year. Every signature counts and we need everyone to help.

Brian Mikkelsen: brian.mikkelsen@nsea.org Cathy Schapmann: cathy.schapmann@nsea.org

Upcoming Meetings

At the end of the school year, I let you all know that I would be having a few planning meetings over the summer. One is to discuss behaviors in the classroom and the other was to discuss the salary schedule for members with a Bachelor's Degree along with a comp study for comp and benefits. These meetings have been set up for the following times. Please reply to this email if you will be able to make it.

Discussion and Planning session regarding classroom behaviors will be at the OEA building located at 4202 South 57th Street on July 23rd from 1pm-3pm.

Comp Study Training and Bachelor's Degree discussion will be at the OEA building on July 24th from 9am-2pm. Please bring a device to use during the training.

Kathy Poehling
President
Omaha Education Association







Omaha Education Association | 4202 South 57 Street | Omaha, NE 68117-1349 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

